
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING CONCERNING REVIEW OF 
SOVEREIGN LAND PERMIT APPLICATION NO. S-2095 

CONSTRUCTION OF A NEW BNSF BRIDGE OVER THE MISSOURI RIVER 

 Please take notice that under N.D.A.C. § 89-10-01-07, an information-gathering public 

meeting concerning Department of Water Resources’ review of Sovereign Land Permit Application 

No. S-2095 will be held by the Department of Water Resources on Friday, January 20, 2023, from 

9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. CST at the Bank of North Dakota, Room 238.  The meeting can also be 

accessed by teleconference by dialing (701) 328-0950 (conference ID: 533 649 308#), or video 

conference (voice and video communication) via the Microsoft Teams Application.  Participants 

choosing to video conference can access the meeting from the Department of Water Resources’ 

website at www.dwr.nd.gov and clicking the public meeting link on the homepage.  The meeting 

will give the public and other interested parties an opportunity to provide information to the 

Department of Water Resources on BNSF’s application to construct a new bridge over the Missouri 

River in Burleigh and Morton Counties.  The new bridge is intended to replace an existing bridge, 

the proposed removal of which will be considered under a separate Department of Water 

Resources’ application review. 

Participants are asked to provide their informational comments in writing and will be given 

an opportunity to provide verbal information. 

Written and electronic informational comments regarding the proposed project must be 

received by the Department of Water Resources, 1200 Memorial Highway, Bismarck, North Dakota 

58504, no later than 11:00 a.m. CST on Friday, January 20, 2023, to be considered before final 

action on the application.  Electronic informational comments are to be emailed to Jerry Heiser at 

gheiser@nd.gov.  The Department of Water Resources will consider all information received when 

determining to grant, deny, or condition the application. 



 

 

 Individuals who need accommodations to participate in the meeting or have any questions 

are asked to contact Jerry Heiser of the Department of Water Resources, 1200 Memorial Highway, 

Bismarck, North Dakota 58504, (701) 328-4935 or gheiser@nd.gov. 
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